
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Maisie and Chloe 

Year 1 - Arthur and Roux 

Year 2  -  Charlie and Amie 

Year 3  -  Maxim and Rosie 

Year 4  -  Olivia and Jude 

Year 5 –  Sam and Sophia 

Year 6 –         Ava and Martha 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 3rd June, was 95.6%. It was a close battle for our 1st 

place attendance trophy this week, with 3 classes on 99%. Well done everyone 😊 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 6  99.3% 

2nd Year 5 99.28% 

3rd Year 3 99.26% 

 

 

EYFS/KS1 Parents’ Reading Coffee and Cake Session 

We welcomed KS1 and EYFS parents into school on Wednesday morning to learn more about how they could 

support their child with reading at home. There was lots of great discussion and some tasty refreshments 

thanks to the PTFA! We would like to thank the adults who attended for the lovely feedback we received. 

We're looking forward to running similar events in the autumn term.  
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Year 2 

Year 2 had a super start to Forest School. To link with their history learning about the Great Fire of London, 

they learnt about what fire needs to burn and discussed how to keep safe near fire. They took turns using 

flint and steel and Rowena was so impressed with how determined the children were- lots of them managed to 

create sparks. Rowena demonstrated how to build a campfire and then the children had the opportunity to 

toast and eat rather sticky marshmallows. Once the fire was extinguished and the burnt wood had cooled, the 

children used the charcoal to draw nature inspired pictures and patterns on the paving slabs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



Year 5  

Year 5 enjoyed their trip to 

the Gurdwara in Peterborough 

this week. The children 

listened carefully and 

respected the Sikh faith. 

They were a real credit to our 

school, demonstrating many of 

our Thurlby values.  

 

The children asked lots of 

thought-provoking questions 

and had the opportunity to 

see many elements of their 

Sikh learning in real life. Well 

done year 5!  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Our Y6 class were lucky to receive a visit from the Design Technology department from Bourne Grammar 

School. The children used their IT skills to design how their item would look then constructed their 

components with a soldering iron to make their working torches. It gave the children a wonderful glimpse at 

secondary school learning!  

Thank you to Bourne Grammar School for, once again, providing this wonderful opportunity for our children! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Plea for Outdoor Items 

To further develop our wonderful outdoor area, we are hoping to create a calming Sensory 

Garden for children to use when a time of calm or regulation is needed. We would really 

appreciate your support in developing this space. If you have any of the below 

materials/resources available, and are willing to donate them, please could you deliver to 

the main school office. 

  

• Wind chimes/wind tubes 

• Mirrors (plastic - suitable for outdoor use)  

• Hanging planters  

• Wind spinners  

• Sun catchers  

• Artificial grass (any size)  

• Artificial vines/leaves/flowers  

• Stepping stones/log slices  

• A wooden ladder  

• A waterproof cover e.g. tarpaulin  

 

Your support on this is very much appreciated. 

 

      

 

 

 

We have lots of trips/events coming up - contribution reminders below: 

Reception/Year 1 

Tattershall Farm Park - £12.00 due by 28th June 

Year 4  

Tudor Day - £13.50 due by Wednesday 19th June 

 

Year 5  

National Space Centre - £28.00 due by Friday 12th July   

 

Year 6  

Spalding Bowl - £11.50 – due by Friday 5th July 

Bourne Academy - £5.00 – due by Friday 5th July 

Roots to Food Gala Dinner – A reminder to complete the Google form (link below) by Friday 21st June, so that 

we have numbers and dietary requirements, in plenty of time.  

https://forms.gle/gFJf7h2iaGx5woWW7 

 

Contribution of £5 per parent/grandparent attending to be sent to the School 

Office, in a named envelope, by Friday 21st June please. 

 

Singsation! £13.22 due by 1st July  

https://forms.gle/gFJf7h2iaGx5woWW7


PTFA 

Don’t forget we have our discos coming soon. Please see the 

adjacent poster for further information. 

Children should arrive through the main entrance (Gate 1) to be 

signed in. 

Parents to collect from the Lawrance Park entrance. 

Please ensure that children with epi-pens/inhalers bring these 

with them in a named container/food bag. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Friday 14th June -    Sports Day KS1 – 10am, KS2 1.30pm  

Saturday 22nd June -    PTFA Summer Fayre 1-4pm 

Friday 21st June -    Year 4 Tudor Day  

Monday 24th June -    Reserve Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June -    No Forest School on this date 

                                                         Summer Disco - EYFS/KS1 5.45-6.30pm, KS2 6.45-7.30pm 

Monday 1st July -    Year 6 Gala Dinner for parents 6.00-8.00pm 

Wednesday 3rd July -    Singsation! Theatre Royal, Lincoln for participating Y2-Y6 pupils 

Monday 8th July -    Reception and Year 1 trip to Tattershall Farm Park 

Tuesday 9th  July -   LAST SWIMMING SESSION TODAY 

Year 6 afternoon trip to Bourne Academy - ‘High School Musical’  

Wednesday 10th July -   Year 4 trip to Norwich Theatre – 101 Dalmatians  

Friday 12th July -    Year 3 Greek Day 

Sunday 14th July -    Thurlby Runs 

Tuesday 16th July -    Year 6 Leavers’ Performance to parents @ 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July -   Year 5 trip to National Space Cente, Leicester 

Thursday 18th July -    Rocksteady Concert for participating children @ 2.15pm 

     Year 2 – Great Fire of London Online Workshop 

     Year 6 trip to Spalding Bowl (return by approx 1.00pm) 

Friday 19th July –    End of Term 6  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Local Netball Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Summer Holiday Clubs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


